
We Are Pleased to Announce Announce That A Subject Matter 
Expert At Our Client CFA Institute Has Been Appointed As a 

Contributor to the Nasdaq News Site Covering  
Market Integrity Issues

December, 2018

We arranged this relationship and provided writing and editorial expertise 

for the duration of  the assignment.  

David R. Evanson, LLC




